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Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 

Compliments of the season to you and your family. We are so delighted that we 

have finally come to a safe conclusion of the first term 2020/2021 against all 

the odds.  

We appreciate your support throughout the term.  

We encourage you to continually keep safe, wear your masks and sanitise your 

hands as often as possible.  

This is to reiterate that Lead British International School will not make          

unauthorised calls and will not ask you to give details about your child/children. 

Continue to keep watch and stay alert in these challenging times  
 
 

Memorial Service   

The LBIS family had a Memorial service  on 4th 

December, 2020 in honour of our departed      

energetic, hard -working, and resilient colleague, 

late Miss Favour Amarachi Okoli. May her gentle 

soul rest in peace. Amen.  

 

Charity Week/Visitation  

LBIS Charity week was observed in week seven of First Term 2020/2021     

Academic Session. The students, parents, staff 

and well-wishers made donations in cash and in 

kind. The items donated were taken to two   

different orphanages by representatives of 

pupils/students/staff.  

We appreciate you for putting smiles on the 

faces of Nigerian children during this yuletide season. We pray that you will  

experience abundance in your families.  

The second term will begin on Tuesday 5th January 2021 for boarders and 

Wednesday 6th January 2021 for day students.  

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mrs Tinuade Olufolabi  

Ag. Principal Head of School  
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Keeping healthy and Safe: The Covid-19 protocols are still being observed as  

pupils , parents and teachers comply strictly to the use of face masks, hand    

sanitizers and regular hand washing.  
 

Our curriculum and Learning : Learning continues to be fun and     

interactive across levels in the EYS. The pupils have explored the 

themes:   "My School", "My Country" and "Safety Measures". The   

children expanded their vocabulary, knowledge base and skills as they 

worked on these themes.  

We visited different sections of the school, observed different 

staff and discussed their roles in the school and how they support us 

in the Early Years. We thank them for the good work they do to make school fun for us! Do you know what a 

sphygmomanometer is? We saw this in our school clinic as we explored the theme ôõOur Schooló. 

As we explored the theme "My Country", we discussed our National symbols such as the National Flag, Coat of 

Arms, our money -naira and kobo and our National Colours - green and white. The pupils also discussed their 

rights, duties and responsibilities as Nigerians and how to be good ambassadors of the country wherever they 

found themselves.  

'Humpty Dumpty sat on the wall and fell' because he 

did not obey safety rules. The aforementioned was one 

of the discoveries of our three year olds while        

exploring the theme "Safety Measures". We discussed 

ways of avoiding accidents both at home and in the 

school. The pupils mentioned the common causes of 

accidents and have learnt ways of keeping safer in the 

class and on the playground.  

Through our story reading, we discovered some safety 

rules to follow when there is a fire:  "Do not run!" , 

"Stop!"  , "Drop and Roll".   

It was fun all the way as pupils practised these safety measures in pretend play.  

 

 Culture Day:   Our Culture Day was celebrated in style following our "New Normal"! The  pupils and staff 

dressed gorgeously and showcased their different cultural heritage. They 

talked about their culture, geopolitical zones and language. The pupils 

learnt the native names of their traditional attire such as iro ati buba, 

babanriga, ishi -agu, gele. The celebration was rounded off with feasting 

and dancing as the pupils and staff had fun eating their native delicacies. 

It was an enriching experience as the pupils appreciated each otherõs  

cultures noting the diversity of the Nigerian cultural landscape! We thank 

and appreciate our amazing parents for dressing the children in their 

beautiful cultural attire and making the day a successful one.  
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School activities resumed on Monday, 23rd November, 2020 after the half -term 

break which was observed on Thursday 19th and Friday 20th November, 2020. The 

staff and pupils were happy to be back to school as there were lots of interesting 

activities lined up for the second half term; chief of which was the election of new prefects.  

 

Culture Day: The school celebrated the 2020 Culture Day on Friday, 27th November, 2020 with the theme 

ôUnity in Diversityõ. The pupils dressed in any traditional attire of their choice for the day to further promote 

our unity in diversity as this year's theme suggests. The pupils were given the task of finding out costumes 

and traditions of any tribe with which they were unfamiliar and this activity broadened their horizon as they 

learnt about other cultures through peer sharing and review. The pupils improved on their collaboration and 

presentation skills as they exchanged information about their traditions and culture with their classmates 

who came from different ethnic groups and made presentations in the class. The children filed into the     

spacious and airy Primary Section playground to do a dance  presentation of some cultures by the teachers. 

This yearõs Culture day was an exciting one despite the constraints of our new normal.  

Primary Prefectsõ Campaign / Manifesto and Election 

The Year 6 pupils who were vying for different prefect positions had the opportunity to campaign for their 

various posts. They went into all the classes to campaign and continued sending their messages through their 

self -made posters pasted at strategic areas around the school. On Thursday, 26th November 2020, the    

candidates delivered their manifestos in the  Hall of fame. This was the forum where they declared their   

intentions and appealed to all pupils to vote for them.  
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